Mr. John Doyle, American Sports Publishing Co., 115 Fulton Street, New York City, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Doyle:

I have this morning received your card asking again about the material for the National Collegiate Basketball Tournament, and am enclosing copy of the letter I sent C. E. McBride when you first asked me about it. I have not had a reply from Mac regarding this.

from The Star during the summer for doing some things which he shouldn't have done, and for that reason Mac has been doing double heavy duty. I imagine he has been so busy with his regular schedule that he has not had time to write this article.

If you will refer to the Missouri Valley write-up from John Snow, of Springfield, Missouri, you will find a reference to this Tournament.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.